
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

Please be advised that the South Walton County 

Mosquito Control District will hold its Tentative 

Budget Hearing on September 15, 2020 at 5:01 p.m., 

at the District Office located at 774 North Highway 

393, Santa Rosa Beach, Florida. 

The purpose of this hearing is to adopt a 

tentative millage rate and budget for Fiscal Year 

2020-2021 in accordance with Chapter 388 and 

200.065, Florida Statutes. 


